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Wesclin High School

John Isenhower, Principal

10003 State Route 160

Trenton, Illinois  62293

Phone:  (618) 224-7341

Fax:  (618) 224-9106
                                  
 "Wesclin Warriors"


Dear Parent,


The No Child Left Behind Act (P.L. 107-110) alters the federal education law, the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA).  You probably realize by now that the new law adds some significant assessment, accountability, and educator quality requirements.  I believe I need to inform you about one of those requirements in particular because it will affect you directly.  Military recruiters must be allowed access to students in the same way that post-secondary institutions and prospective employers are allowed access.  In addition, schools must provide basic student contact information (names, addresses, social security numbers, and telephone numbers) to military recruiters upon request.  Parents may request that this information not be released without their prior written consent.  The only manner by which you can keep that information from going to recruiters is by putting your wishes in writing.


I have provided a form below that you will need to simply sign and return to the high school if you wish to have the information about your son or daughter withheld from the list I must provide to the recruiters.  Please realize that by signing this you are not eliminating your child’s right to pursue a military career.  Your child may contact a recruiter on their own or they may talk to the recruiters that we have here at Wesclin several times throughout the year.  Your signature on the form is simply a request to keep your child’s name, address, social security number, and phone number off of the mandated list. 


Should you have any questions concerning this issue please feel free to contact me at the phone number listed above.

Thank you,

John Isenhower

*************************************************************************************************************

To Whom It May Concern:

At this time I do NOT consent to information about my child being released to military recruiters.

Child’s Name:  _________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature:  _______________________________________

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE WESCLIN HIGH SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY, AUGUST 28th.   IF THIS FORM IS NOT RETURNED, YOUR CHILD’S NAME WILL BE RELEASED TO MILITARY RECRUITERS.
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